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DearMs. Gunn:

I would like to expressmy opinion of the proposed peaker plants for the Zion Benton Township area.
There aremanyof uswho have lived our entire life in the Zion BentonTownship area,andhave endured
the potential health and environmental risks associatedwith the Zion Nuclear powerplant and its spent
rodsbelow ground. We also have the BFJ wastedump to the west.

It ismy opinion the Zion City Councilshould explorealterativeoptions to obtain tax baserevenue,as-well

asjobs for the community. I sayNO to buildingpower plantsof any kind in our township.

There must be cleaner, safertechnologyavailable to supply the peopleof this Stateenergy.

Sincerely,

Curt W. Peters


